
Dear 4th Grade Families, 
 

Hello! My name is Ms. Larsen and I am very excited to have your child in my 

classroom this school year! I would like to begin by sharing a little bit about myself. I am 

from Midlothian, Illinois and have lived there for the majority of my life. I graduated from 

Carthage College with a degree in Management, but soon after realized education was my 

calling. So, I went back to school and recently graduated with my Masters degree in Teaching 

from North Park University. In my free time, I enjoy spending time with my family and 

friends, reading, binge watching television shows, and playing with my dog Max​! 

This will be my first year teaching and I am so excited to start my teaching career 

and to have the opportunity to learn everything I can from both you and your student to help 

them reach their full potential, especially during these trying times. With that being said, we 

still have a great year ahead of us​!​ We will be learning tons throughout the course of the 

year, all while having plenty of fun along the way​! ​The students will have the chance to 

reinforce the concepts and skills they learned last school year and build on them during this 

upcoming school year.  

I strongly believe that parent involvement is extremely important in order to be 

successful within the classroom, so please feel free to contact me with any questions, 

comments, or concerns you may have during the school year at elarsen@phsd144.net. I look 

forward to getting to know and work with your student and you throughout the year​! 

 

Sincerely,   

Ms. Larsen    

 


